
From: Halligan, Julie
Sent: 3/24/2011 10:47:38 AM
To: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)
Cc: Heiden, Gregory (gregory.heiden@cpuc.ca.gov); McQuillan, Elizabeth M.

(elizabeth.mcquillan@cpuc.ca.gov); Berdge, Patrick S. 
(patrick.berdge@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: PGE Compliance Plan 3-24 Final

Trina -1 have reviewed the document and included two edits. The first is the language I mentioned 
regarding further action. The second is an addition to the reimbursment language on page three. Feel 
free to tweak the sentence I've provided on further action. I think you understand the concern and I 
don't think the concept is in there yet.

Thanks

Julie

SB GT&S 0281174
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